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Virtual Big Sing 2020 

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to invite you to take part in an extremely 

exciting Virtual Big Sing Event. 

On June 19th 2020 at 2pm some very well-known artists from across the world will 

be leading this event. To take part you need to sign up here: 

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/vbs-2020/  

However, your parent or guardian must sign up on your behalf – so that their email 

can be seen as a pre-requisite for you to be able to take part. 

There are 5 songs in the resource pack that have been put together to include 

Signing, dancing, and helpful tips for you to perfect your vocal skills prior to the event 

on June 19th.   

Your school or your Cumbria Music Service teacher will set the songs up for you on 

Charanga YUMU. If you don’t have a log in for YUMU please get in touch with your 

school or music teacher.  

The Virtual Big Sing will be led by Mark De-Lisser and some famous faces! Every 

Friday Norfolk Music Hub will release the names of the artists taking part, see their 

Facebook page here.   

On the day of the event you will be sent the unique event URL via email so that you 

can enjoy the experience from anywhere in the country on any device.  

The stream itself will be hosted on an unlisted YouTube live video link with all 

comments being filtered before being displayed. We feel that this, alongside the 

safety protocol that NYMAZ have adopted, will offer a stable platform enabling you to 

take part in the event safely.  

If you require more specific safeguarding details please get in touch with Cumbria 

Music Hub and we’ll be able to forward your request to Norfolk Music Hub and 

partners.  
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